
Feb, 2011

Happy Scrappers

Last month was HUGE. We had a large group. I think we all

needed a mental hug by our being together.  We had over 25 people and

the food was UH TOO GOOD. If you ladies would do me a favor, and

check the website and make sure that I have all the projects information

correct.  I can look at it a dozen times and still not see something. On to

bee business.

1.  This months meeting will be at the Sulfur Henning Methodist

Key Hall. I believe we have been there before. It was the time that Jo

Ann’s husband smoked the chickens for us. The directions are on the

website.  Ill send hard copies to those that don’t have email. Please keep

these maps so that I don’t have to reprint them.  I seem to remember that

One of the hostesses emailed me that they were providing Brisket. So

bring side dishes to go with that. Meeting begins at 10 am. And we can

bring our sewing machines to make it a sew day if you wish. See you

there.

2.  Please check the hostesses list. Make sure that I have those

names on the correct month.

3.  Decisions made on the UFO project.  Here is the deal. This is

how its going to work. Carolyn is keeping track of whose doing what

each month. You should bring your completed GOAL for last month.

(Of course I have not done mine yet).  There is no ENTRY cost (the old

idea was that we would put in 20 dollars to participate). Instead you will

pay 5 dollars for each/every month that you DO NOT meet your goals. If

you cant make it to the meeting. You should send Carolyn Slack a

picture of the completed goal. And the next months goal.  Any questions

please contact Carolyn Slack. 

4.  The website is updated with the projects. My flower and star

direction is on the website. I will have to make copies of the flower,

(since it wont print the same size on everyone computer). Lydia’s Log

cabin is there, but you will have to contact her for the pattern. It’s a

paper pieced project that also will not print correctly.  

5. Row Quilt is due next month, (At Dry creek).



6.  The Happy Scrappers will be the door greeters and the holders

for the Guild Meeting. Please be there a little early. 

April- Dry Creek
May- Gayle, Shelly, and Jane
June-Laurell and Winnie
July-Tammie & Jo Ann
Aug-Cathy, Ruby, and Sue
Sept-Carol and Laura
Oct-Hellen and Jane
Nov - Mickey and Joyce
Dec - Nichie and Barbara Loden (xmas party)

See yall at the meeting.
Scrappily Yours
PJ Brossard

409-988-1259 (cell)
409-883-4162 (home)
http://happyscrappers.net23.net/
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